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Please see below for some updates and informational items:

Track & Field - OFSAA

We just wanted to congratulate the Track & Field athletes who made it to OFSAA! The following athletes are

competing this week:

TJ Adams - 400 and 400 m Hurdles

Calum Moore - Pole Vault

Cam Coleman - Pole Vault

Owen Shaw- Pole Vault

Fenway Breckels - 2000 m Steeplechase

Sebastian Glaser - 2000 m Steeplechase

Sheridan McCready - 400 Hurdles

Ava Neumann - High Jump

400 m Relay- Fenway, Sebastian, TJ, Oliver Crowe, Maddix Adam, Zach Forrest

Thank you also to the support and work of their coaches - Mr. Steven Fife, Mrs. Megan Angelone, and Ms. Allie

Pay!

DSBN Graduate Art Show



The DSBN Graduate Art Show took place on Thursday, May 30th, and we are proud to report that, out of all the

DSBN schools, Governor Simcoe won half of the awards!

A special shout out goes to all of the participants: Victoria Ives, Elinore Radimer, Melody Pennings, Marissa

Lisoy, Talia Cosby, Jada Brown and Crow Koehler.

Out of this group, the following students won major awards:

Victoria Ives - Best Technical Painting (Honorable Mention)

Elinore Radimer - Overall Peoples’ Choice Award and Political Statement (Honorable Mention)

Marissa Lisoy - Best Mixed-Media Submission

Talia Cosby - Best Work of Realism

Melody Pennings - Best Painting



A special thanks goes out to The Governor Simcoe Jazz Combo who provided music for this event. The group

received such positive feedback!

Pride Month

Simcoe Pride Alliance again celebrated Pride Month at lunch on Thursday, June 6th. Students who have
attended our club this year, new members, and those that are supporters and allies, were welcomed to come
celebrate. There were snacks and treats to celebrate diversity and inclusion.

School Council

Our last School Council meeting will be on Monday, June 10th at 5:00 pm. Please respond to this Google Form
so that we can properly prepare for the number of people that plan on attending.

Thank you,

T. Thompson
Principal, Governor Simcoe Secondary

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_escN4AA7t-vyv2YxCrz8HOlmI4eFsd0Wv4DFtmDX4rtLug/viewform

